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The Hague, June 8, 2022 
 
 
In accordance with Law of 23 December 2016, on market abuse, Repsol International Finance 
B.V. (the “Company”) is filing the attached official notice published by Repsol, S.A. on the 
press news about the future outlook of Repsol´s Exploration % Production business. 
 
This official notice Repsol, S.A. has been filed today by Repsol, S.A. with the Spanish 
Securities Market Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores). 
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Inside information 

 

 

 

 

 

Madrid, June 7, 2022 

 

 

 

Following media reports, Repsol states that it considers its Exploration and Production 

business as strategic, which includes its maintenance and consolidation in the long term. In the 

context of the dynamic and ongoing management of the business portfolio, Repsol is analyzing 

various opportunities and proposals related to this business, while no decision has been taken 

in this regard. 

 


